

INFORMUS

FOR PSA MEMBERS: NORTHERN CAPE (NC) PROVINCIAL DEPARTMENTS

14-03-2022

Northern Cape: Occupational health and safety (OHS) and COVID-19 compliance in NC Provincial Departments

At the previous GPSSBC Chamber meeting on 26 November 2021, labour and the employer agreed that the latter would submit a report on OHS and COVID-19 compliance by various NC Provincial Departments. On 11 March 2022, the Chamber meeting took place and inexplicably, the employer could not provide the report. Labour collapsed the sitting and demanded the following:

- That the session be adjourned and be reconvened within a seven-day period at a Special Chamber meeting.
- That the report be made available to labour by 14 March 2022.
- That consequence management was exercised on managers who failed to submit their reports.

Members will be informed of progress in the Chamber regarding the way forward on demands.

GENERAL MANAGER